NSW

GOVERNMENT
Department of Planning and Environment

Mr lan Smith
Approvals Manager — Hunter Power Project
Sydney Hydro Limited

Sent by email only: ian.smith@snowyhydro.com.au

08/04/2022

Dear Mr Smith

Hunter Power Project (SSI1-12590060)
Notification of commencement of construction

| refer to your letter dated 28 March 2022 submitted in accordance with Condition C14 of Schedule 2
of the Infrastructure Approval for the Hunter Power Project (SSI-12590060) notifying the Department
of Planning and Environment (the department) of the commencement of construction.

The Department has reviewed the notification and acknowledges the commencement of the
construction phase was to commence on 29 March 2022.

I note that this notification updates the previous advice submitted to the department on 7 February
2022 in accordance with Condition A15 of the approval, notifying that construction was to commence
on or after 23 February 2022.

If you wish to discuss the matter, please contact Jennifer Sage, Compliance Officer on 0400 245 170
or compliance@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

dfUctttes

Heidi W atters
Team Leader Northern
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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